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PC Committee
From: Muriel Roos <murielroos@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 17, 2018 10:09 AM
To: PC Committee
Subject: Keawakapu Beach Parking Lot

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good Morning, 
 
As a 20 year resident of Kihei who uses the Keawakapu  Public Parking lot on a regular basis for 
beach access, I am dismayed that the County of Maui is now trying to take that free parking away. As 
a disabled senior, the parking lot allows me to have access to the beach without a long distance to 
walk, which I cannot do.  
 
I would ask that the Maui Planning Commission would reconsider the action and allow the Kihei 
public to continue to use the parking lot free of charge and not use this public land for reserved 
parking. 
 
Sincerely, 
Muriel Roos 


